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2SLGBTQ+ Youth Homelessness in Canada



Study Participants: 2SLGBTQ+ Youth Experiencing Homelessness
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COVID-19 Vaccine Uptake & Attitudes







Public Health Messaging

Youth reported that public health messaging and guidelines were 
irrelevant and not always feasible for them to follow:



• Public health messaging geared towards 2SLGBTQ+ youth experiencing 
homelessness 

• Ensure public health guidelines are feasible for unhoused youth to follow
- more graphics
- simplified messaging
- avoiding jargon

• Deliver public health messaging through trusted and familiar sources 

• Offer space for two-way dialogue inviting youth to engage in discussion about 
questions and concerns regarding public health guidelines and safety during the 
pandemic 

15

Recommendations: 
Inclusive & Targeted Public Health Messaging
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